
       October 7, 2014 

Mark Sanborn 

Johnson Road 

Portland, ME   04102 

 

  

Paul Bradbury, Director 

Portland Jet Port 

1001 Westbrook St. 

Portland, ME 04102 

 

 

Please be advised that Brooklawn Memorial Park has is filing an application with the City of Portland to 

demolish the barn on its property at 2002 Congress Street.  Should you have any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to contact me. 

 

David Morgan 

(207) 773-7679 

 

 


